
 
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Maria Kastis, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Galveston, Texas. I feel honored and extremely grateful to 
receive this stethoscope. I will use it throughout my lifetime 
wherever my career in medicine takes me. It made me feel like 
I am apart of the TTUHSC family. Your generosity of the School 
of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students prorgram is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Maria Kastis 



 
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the 
gift of a stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to 
me and reminds me of the journey I am beginning 
to make a difference in people's lives. Thank you for 
your support to the School of Medicine and 
Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Parker Mccabe 



 
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
 
My name is Annika Klein, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Houston, Texas. I am so appreciative of you 
sponsoring my stethoscope as it has made me feel  the support 
of the Lubbock and TTUHSC community as I start medical 
school. Your investment in my future career as a physician 
will always be remembered as I train and someday practice 
medicine using the stethoscope you provided! Your generosity 
of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Annika Klein 



 
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
 
My name is Canice Dancel, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Dallas, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity 
allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. 
I chose to attend medical school because I want to help others 
and teach them how to prioritize their health and others. I 
am also looking to challenge and be led by mentors. Thank 
you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Canice Dancel 



 
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
 
Thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is Esere 
Nesiama, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Coppell, Texas. Receiving my first stethoscope ever as I embark 
on a very busy and stressful part of my life was so relieving. I 
cannot explain how much I appreciate this gift and how it 
will help me become a better future physician through 
constant practice during my medical school journey. Your 
generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Esere Nesiama 




